γ	つ	γ
21	J	L

2904N167

Candidate's	Seat No	:
-------------	---------	---

3rd Year Integ (BPA+MPA) Examination Paper-IV Compulsory English

Time : 2-00 Hours] April 2022 [Max. Marks : 50

1.1. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions based on the same (10) A telephone conversation between two friends, Sanjay and Pankaj, took place on a Thursday afternoon. Sanjay: Hello Pankaj. How are you? You have been absent from school for the last 2 days. Pankaj: Hi Şanjay! I had food poisoning. Anyway, I'm better now and will be going back to school tomorrow. Sanjay: Did you eat something which was contaminated? Pankaj: Well, I took fried oyster and some noodles at the food center on Tuesday night. Most likely, it was the former. It could not have been the chicken rice or fish balls I took at our school canteen during recess. Sanjay: Oh, I see. Pankaj: Can you please tell me if there's any homework to be done? Sanjay: Yes, Mrs. Boon is going to conduct a Science test for our class tomorrow. Pankaj: Thanks for letting me know. Did she say which chapters will be tested? Sanjay: Yes, she did. The test is going to cover the chapters on "Magnets", "Classification of Materials" and "Life Cycles of Plants". Pankaj: That's a relief. I am only unfamiliar with the chapter on "Magnets". A quick revision is all I'll need. Thanks, and see you tomorrow. Sanjay: You're welcome. Bye and take care.

1.	Answer the following questions Why did Pankaj call Sanjay? She called Sanjay to find out if
2.	Sanjay and Pankaj are
3.	Why was Pankaj relieved upon learning the chapters to be tested? She was relieved because
4.	What did Pankaj suspect was the cause of her food poisoning? She suspected that it was the which she had eaten.
5.	On which days were Pankaj absent from school? She was absent on

Everything that is alive needs energy. All animals get the energy they need from food. People are animals. Think about the human body as an amazing machine. It can do all kinds of things for us. Food is the fuel that helps keep the amazing machine running. Plants use sunlight to make their own food. Animals are not able to do that. Some animals eat plants. Some animals eat other animals as meat. Some animals, like people, eat both plants and animals. Since plants make their own food using sunlight, the sun's energy is found in plants. The sun's energy is very strong. It loses a lot of its strength by the time it goes into a plant. When we eat plants, we get more of the sun's energy than when we eat animals. That's why it is good to eat fruits and vegetables. When an animal eats a plant, the energy is less strong. The animal also used its energy to find the plant to eat. When a second animal eats the first animal, it gets even less energy than the first animal got. The second animal used

a lot of energy to chase its prey. Like a car that has to be filled with gasoline, living things have to eat again and again. Instead of gasoline, living things use food as fuel.

	A. Answer the following questions
	1. Where do all animals get their energy?
	2. Where do plants get their energy?
	3. If our bodies are amazing machines, then food is our
	4. Why do we get more energy from eating vegetables than we get from eating meat?
	5. If a third animal eats the second animal, will it get more or less energy?
	were college magazine about the cultural
2.	•
	festival celebrated in your college. (10)
3.	Write a job application letter to St.Mary school for the position of Drama/Music/Dance
٠, ز	teacher. (10)
	teacher. (10)
	1. Fill in the correct form of the verb. (05)
1.	to the bank yesterday but when I got there it was closed. (go)
2.	She in school all day. (be)
3.	Lee late every day since Tuesday. (be)
4.	Herbert's father his son's birthday (never forget)
	THE DETECTION OF THE PROPERTY
5.	my report because I had a problem with my computer. (not finish)
	my report because I had a problem with my computer. (not finish)
4.	my report because I had a problem with my computer. (not finish) 2. Change the sentence from direct to indirect speech. (05)
4.	my report because I had a problem with my computer. (not finish) 2. Change the sentence from direct to indirect speech. (05) He said, "I won't have enough time to finish the job."
4.1.2	my report because I had a problem with my computer. (not finish) 2. Change the sentence from direct to indirect speech. (05) He said, "I won't have enough time to finish the job." She asked me, "Could you help me with my luggage?"
4. 1. 2. 3.	2. Change the sentence from direct to indirect speech. (05) He said, "I won't have enough time to finish the job." She asked me, "Could you help me with my luggage?" They asked us, "Are you going anywhere at the weekend.?"
4. 1. 2. 3. 4.	2. Change the sentence from direct to indirect speech. (05) He said, "I won't have enough time to finish the job." She asked me, "Could you help me with my luggage?" They asked us, "Are you going anywhere at the weekend.?" She told him, "Please don't worry."
4. 1. 2. 3. 4.	2. Change the sentence from direct to indirect speech. (05) He said, "I won't have enough time to finish the job." She asked me, "Could you help me with my luggage?" They asked us, "Are you going anywhere at the weekend.?"
